
** Montecito School ** 1468 Grant Road * Los Altos, CA * 94024 ** (650) 968-5957 ** 

 
 

“WINTER SALE” ENROLLMENT  
2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR 

Dear Montecito Parents: 

Our preschool enrollment for 2025-2026 begins NOW!  Families who enroll 
before February 15th will enjoy our One-Time "Winter Sale!”  Choose your child’s 
class now with ZERO INCREASE from our current year’s prices; plus reduced 
application costs, from $375 to  now only $225!! 

Montecito offers year-round Part-Time and Full-Time Programs for preschool 
and elementary children – including drop-in and back-up care.  Our prices are based 
on the actual cost of our programs and our detailed annual market research of 
comparable programs.   

No other school offers such a low ratio, 2-acre campus, and child-centered 
curriculum like Montecito!  The crown jewel of Montecito Preschool is our magnificent 
2-acre campus full of gardens, animals and playgrounds – a natural wonderland for 
children of all ages to explore. Our extra-large playgrounds are extensions to each 
classroom, along with our even larger bike circle. Outdoor activity and a connection 
with nature is fundamental to children’s learning, growth and exploration. 

If you haven’t taken a tour, please schedule a phone tour through our website 
or email me directly erin@montecitoschool.com.  This letter is also your special 
invitation to visit our campus on the weekends! And schedule an observation during 
class time before enrolling.   

Hot off the press is our NEW List of Fees. To enroll, email us, mail or drop-off 
in person a completed Application & signed Admissions Agreement (all attached to this 
letter).  Within 24 hours, you will receive a breakdown of enrollment fees. Once we 
receive your payment, you will be guaranteed a classroom spot for your child! 

If you have questions, please contact our office (650) 968-5957 or email 
erin@montecitoschool.com.  Enroll now for 2025/26 during our Winter Sale! 

Warmly and safely, 
Erin K. Mobley, Your Director 
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